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Newsletter 
The Weekly 

Friday 28th April  

News and Events!! 

What’s on… 

 

 

Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday Monday – School 

Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May  

Colouring Club - Lunchtime 

Follow your Interests Club – 

Lunchtime (invitation only) 

Code Club 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Football Club 3.20pm-4.20pm 

School Production 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Chess 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Family Cooking Club 3.20pm-

4.45pm (invitation only) 

German Club 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Year 1, Year 3 & Year 2 

(swimming) PE Day 

Wednesday 3rd May 

 

Thursday 4th May 

Library Club (YR2,3&4) 3.20pm – 

4.20pm 

Girls football 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Library Club (Mrs Burry) 3.20pm-

4.20pm 

Outdoor Club 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Film Club 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Ukulele Club 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Rounders Club 3.20pm-4.20pm 

Year 4 & 5 PE Day 

Friday 5th May 

Follow your Interests Club – 

Lunchtime (invitation only) 

KS2 Celebration – 9.05am 

KS1 Celebration – 2.45pm 

Kingswood 2018 
 

We are now planning for Kingswood 2018. 

 Letters have been given to each child currently in Y4 advising of 

the dates, costings, etc. 

If your child would like to participate on this popular and exciting 

residential trip, please return the permission slip and non-

refundable deposit to school no later than Friday 26th May.  After 

this date, we cannot guarantee your child a place.  

 Places are limited and on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  

 

 

 

On the day your child has PE, we would 

appreciate it if you could please remove all 

ear-rings as some children find it difficult 

to manage this in school and this would 

also minimize the risk of them being 

misplaced.  

Please bring your child’s PE kit into school 

on a Monday to be taken home on Fridays 

Headlice Alert 
 

Unfortunately, it is that time of the year 

again when Headlice are evident.   

Please can you be extra vigilant and check 

your child’s/children’s hair on a regular 

basis and treat when necessary. 

If you require any advice regarding this, 

please contact Mrs Croxford at school 

We are sad to announce that Miss Lee has left the school.  

She’ll be popping back to say an official goodbye to pupils and 

staff and we wish her well on her future endeavours. 

Well done to 

Y2 Hercules 

Y3 Dragons 

Y5 Vulcan 

for winning the 

attendance award 

this week. 
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Let’s Celebrate!! 

Birthdays at Seathorne 

Abbey    Tienna 

Hope      Jack 

Lilli         Daniel 

Dexter   Jude 

Ella         Owen 

Kayden   Martin 

Nico       Joshua 

Chanay    Keegan 

Martin     Dane 

Abbigail 

Stars of the week 
Oscar Shuard 

Angelina Butel 

Sophie Clarke 

Corey Woodliffe 

Jenson Bestwick 

Riley Young 

Angel Belshaw 

Bailey Collingwood 

Colleen Allsop 

Bethany 

Richardson 

Devon Holling 

William Macey 

Caitlyn Ball 

Chloe Sleney 

Emily Boyd 

Millie Stroud 

Miles Richardson 

Freya Hunter 

Ryley 

Whittlestone 

Joshua Garton 

Amy Pham 

Lacey Mullins 

Lachlan Bangham 

Athena Sills 

Elisha Winterford 

Marshal Cooper-

Holt 

Well done to Lexie in 1B for 

her lovely story of how Rabbit 

stole the Fire 
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